
Amanda J. DeCesare 
Project Manager – Public Projects 

CSX Transportation, Inc. 
3131A Spring Grove Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45225 
(513) 853-1221

Amanda_DeCesare@csx.com 

December 6, 2019 

Mr. James Tucker 
Ms. Jill Henry 
Ms. Cathy Stout 
Ms. Heather Hamilton 

RE:  Case # 18-1788-RR-FED  REQUEST FOR 90 DAY EXTENSION 

Crossing Location: Willoughby, Lake County, OH 
Crossing Name:  Erie Street 
DOT #   523 793Y 
PID 106388 
MP:  QD-163.65 
CSXT OP #: OH1219 

REQUEST FOR 90 DAY EXTENSION - Installation of grade crossing warning devices – ORDERED 
completion date of January 9, 2020 

The team scheduled for this project is currently working on the Marion, OH Corridor project.  The team 
is about to lose approximately 3 weeks due to the Holidays and Safety Certification in January.   Upon 
completion of the Marion Corridor project (which is anticipated for February 2020) the team will move 
onto the Willoughby, Ohio project.  At this time CSX Transportation, Inc. is anticipating being able to 
begin the project mid/late February.   

CSX formally requests approval of a 90 day extension making the new deadline date April 9, 2020. 

Amanda J. DeCesare 
Project Manager Public Projects 
3131A Spring Grove Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45225 
(513) 853-1221



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/6/2019 1:07:41 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-1788-RR-FED

Summary: Request Extension for Willoughby, OH, DOT 523 793Y, Erie Street, PID 106388,
OH1219 electronically filed by Mrs. Nicole S Henning on behalf of CSX Transportation


